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Attention Ann Rooth Deputy Clerk

I am a taxpayer in the City of Kawartha

L7,20Lg 8:32 PM

Agenda ltems
RE: 132 Oakdene Cres, Little Britain, ON KoM 2C0

Lakes of the deck in the sky that is an invasion of
privacy for a number of people. My home is we are on the uneven side of the road and up in

the deck they have clear view of our entire house as well as through windows if they chose with

binoculars. Throughout the summer we had company and even getting out of the car they asked what that thing

was in plain sight and that it belongs in a natural park where it could be of value as well as safely and properly

constructed from beginning to endo not on a quiet residential street. The more the leaves fall the clearer the

views they have onto and into peoples homes and property. We don't disapprove of the the idea of the deck

only thatwe don't feel that it's in a proper location on a residential street very unnecessary invasion ofprivacy.

thank you for your time

Maria Civello
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